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Authority Meeting Highlights 
a brief recap of the Authority Meeting of January 4, 2017 

 
Wednesday night, the Authority: 
 

 Received an ESMS Sustainability Update from Jessica Brandt. 
 

 Welcomed new employees Thomas Van Nuys, IS Manager and Raphael Freeman, 
Network System Analyst; and congratulated Cameron Crass, Scheduling 
Coordinator; and Buddy Foster, Support Specialist on their promotions. 
 

 Welcomed the recipients of the Surplus Van Grant Program (Senior Services for 
South Sound; Community Action Council; City Gates Ministries; Community Youth 
Services; Centers for Land Management; and Boys and Girls Club).  This was 
followed by a brief celebration of refreshments and viewing of the vans. 

 
OTHER ITEMS OF INTEREST: 
 

 Intercity Transit will welcome five new CAC members at the Citizen Advisory 
Committee meeting on January 9, 2017. 
 

 Intercity Transit purchased three vehicles from Mason Transit for $1 each that were 
going to be surplused.  These vehicles will provide backup for Dial-A-Lift while 
waiting for new vehicles to arrive. 

 

 Intercity Transit launched a new website December 28, 2016. 
 

 
 
Pat Messmer 
Prepared:  January 5, 2017 


